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TRIVIA QUESTION:  What was the first big block available in the Corvette?  (Answer on page 6.) 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

We joined for the car but stayed for the people. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

Feb 8 Board Meeting Ben Dewôs 
Clubhouse 

Feb 10 General Meeting Lakewood Elks 
   
Feb 21 Jacket Night Burs Restaurant 

and Lounge 
Mar 7 Board Meeting Ben Dewôs 

Clubhouse 
Mar 9 General Meeting Lakewood Elks 
   
Mar 13 Jacket Night TBD 

 

Find a full list of events at: 

https://www.classicalglasscorvetteclub.com/events/  

IN THIS EDITION: 

 

Officers and Committee Chairs Page 2 

National Corvette Museum News Page 3 

December Birthdays Page 6 

Add Some Sunshine Page 6 

Community Service Page 6-8 

January Jacket Night Page 9 

A Special Thank You to our Sponsors Page 10 

Become a Sponsor Page 11 
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ñAINôT NOTHING TO IT,  

BUT TO DO IT!ò 
-Maya Angelou 

 

 

 

 

Don Roten  

President:   president@classicalglasscorvetteclub.com   

Valerie Oaks  

Vice President:   vicepresident@classicalglasscorvetteclub.com   

Michele C ardinaux  

Treasurer:  treasurer@classicalglasscorvetteclub.com   

Alisa Dillion / Cheri Austin  

Secretary:   secretary@classicalglasscorvetteclub.com   

 

Committee Chairs:  
(Please note:  if no email address is listed and you need to contact a committee chair, please email 

contact@classicalglasscorvetteclub.com  and use the Committee Chair as the òSubjectó) 

Club Sales:   Diane Shields  

Community Service:   Candy Bundy  

Events:  Len Tucker  

Five Star:  OPEN ð PLEASE VOLUNTEER 

Special Events:  

¶ Summer Picnic :  OPEN ð PLEASE VOLUNTEER 

¶ Christmas Gala  OPEN ð PLEASE VOLUNTEER  

Historian:   OPEN ð PLEASE VOLUNTEER 

Membership:   Elvira Tucker 

National Corvette Museum Ambassador :  Len Tucker  

National Council of Corvette Clubs Representatives:  Doug Willrich and Rick Landry  

Parades:  OPEN ð PLEASE VOLUNTEER 

Photographer:  Larry Curry  

Public Relations:   Paul Petach  

Raffle:  Laural  & Larry Curry  

Roster:  OPEN ð PLEASE VOLUNTEER 

Sunshine:  Dee Willrich  

Under Glass:   underglass@cgcctacoma.org , Cheri Austin  

Web Master:   webmaster@cgcctacoma.org , Rick Austin  

mailto:president@classicalglasscorvetteclub.com
mailto:vicepresident@classicalglasscorvetteclub.com
mailto:treasurer@classicalglasscorvetteclub.com
mailto:secretary@classicalglasscorvetteclub.com
mailto:contact@classicalglasscorvetteclub.com
mailto:underglass@cgcctacoma.org
mailto:webmaster@cgcctacoma.org
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NATIONAL CORVETTE MUSEUM  
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Continuesé 
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Continuesé 
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February  Birthdays  
 

 

 

Know someone who needs some SUNSHINE? 

Please notify the Sunshine committee  

and theyôll send them a little ray of light! 

Add Some Sunshine 

TRIVIA QUESTION ANSWER: The first big block available in the Corvette was the 396.  

I apologize for not getting a January article into the Under Glass last month. 
Therefore, I hope everyone had a good New Yearôs Eve and Day. I know Gary 
and I sure did. With that being said, I am wishing all of you a Happy 2024 even 
though it is a little late. 
 
All of the Christmas gifts were delivered to the FRS and the Soldierôs Home on 
Tuesday, December 19th, 2023. Family Renewal Shelter was delivered in the 
a.m. and Soldierôs Home in the afternoon. They were both very excited and 
appreciative of all the gifts and the beautiful wrapping. I personally want to 
thank all of you for stepping up to make Christmas very special for families and 
veterans again this year. 
 
We collected $210.00 at the November 11th meeting. I did not send the Zebra 
Box around at the December Gala/meeting. The Zebra Box did go around at the 
January 13th meeting. We collected $155.00 which has been delivered to 
Family Renewal Shelter. 
 
We received a thank you from the Family Renewal Shelter dated November 14, 
2023 and also a Christmas Card dated December 12th. They will both be 
shown in the newsletter. 
 
Thank you all again for the donations in 2023 and the Christmas gifts. Looking 
forward to another 
year of great donations. 
 
Candy Bundy, 
Community Service Chairperson 

 

Dennis Walch ï 2/15 
Dick Lynch ï 2/21 
Linda Morin ï 2/21 
Wendy King ï 2/24 
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